
 
 

 

 

 

 

Dear Quartz families,  

 

On Tuesday 28
th

 January, as part of our Shang 

Dynasty topic, we will be having a Quartz Class 

China day. We will be experiencing all kinds of 

aspects of Chinese culture including tai chi, food 

and language.  

From 1.15-3pm, you are invited to come into 

school to help your child make a Chinese-

inspired willow lantern. If you’re able to come, 

please come to the school office at 1.15pm and we 

will meet you there.  

The children are invited to come to school 

dressed in red and/or gold clothes as these are 

lucky colours in China. Perhaps you have some 

other Chinese-inspired clothes which would make 

the perfect outfit? 

 

We hope to see you then! 


